
 

 

School Closures 
 

The school will be closed this Friday 24th 

May for the European and local elections and 

referendum. All school holidays are on the 

school website. 

 

             

Cake Sale 

 
The Parents’ Association annual 

cake sale last Friday was a great 

success. The school raised €571.15. Money 

raised will go towards the Sensory Room. 

A big ‘Thank You’ for your cake donations 

and support. The children really enjoyed the 

day. A special thanks to the Parents’ 

Association who run the event and to all the 

parents who helped out on the day.  

 

 

 

 

Junior Infant 

Welcome Meeting 
 

All children starting Junior Infants next 

school year 2019-20 are invited with their 

parents at 2pm Tuesday May 28 to a short 

welcome meeting in the hall. This is the day 

the children visit their new classroom. We 

look forward to seeing you all soon. 

 

Early Start  
 

Early Start Sports 

Day:   

Thursday May 30th 

Book Fair 

 
Our  annual Book Fair in Scoil 

Nano Nagle runs from June 4-

June 10. Posters will be displayed 

and the children will be getting a reminder 

note closer to the time! There will be a great 

selection of books for all ages and interests. 

The children look forward to this every year 

and it is a valuable resource to the school as 

we get free books for the children! It is 

organised by the Parents’ Association and we 

are very grateful to them for running this fun 

event. 

 

There are some good deals 3 books for price 

of 2 (cheapest book free!) with a great 

variety of books and some bargain books 

too! We also have a selection of stationery 

which always go down a treat! 

 

Each class has been allocated a day so 

as to minimise disturbances for the 

classes & teaching. 

 

 

Book Fair Timetable 

Wednesday 5th: Junior Infants  

                          & Early Start – 

                         Ms Banscherus  

Thursday 6th: Senior Infants & 

                        Early Start - 

                        Ms Mc Carthy   

Friday 7th: 1st Classes   

Monday 10: 2nd Classes  
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2nd Class Graduation  

 

This year the 2nd Class graduation takes place 

on Thursday 20th June at 1:15. All the 

children get a graduation pack funded by our 

Parents Association. This week we are taking 

the photos of the children and ask all the 

children to wear their full school uniform.  

 

Early Start Graduation 

 
Early Start Graduation will take place on 

Thursday June 13. 
 

School Uniform Suppliers 

 
The school uniform supplier has changed 

address. The new address and contact is 

Unit D7, Ballymount Cross Industrial Estate, 

Ballymount, Dublin 24. 

 

Tel: 01 4604371 

Monday – Friday 10.00 am- 5.00pm 

Saturday: 10.00 am- 4.00 pm 

 

School Garden 

 

Volunteers for School 

Garden 

 
We are presently giving the garden and 

flower beds some love and care. We are 

looking for volunteers to organise the 

removal of the old beds, setting flowers, 

hanging baskets etc. If you think that you 

might be able to help please return the slip 

below. We will meet for a cup of tea, in the 

Parents’ Room, on Wednesday May 29 at 

9.05 to discuss what needs to be done.  

 
Name: ______________________________  

 

Child’s Name: ________________________  

 

Child’s Teacher: ______________________ 
 

: _________________________________ 

 
 

Adult Course 
 

Health and Well Being 

 
This course will not be on Friday May 24  

due to school closure for the European and 

local elections and referendum 

 

Knitting Classes 
Thursdays: 9:05-11:00 

Tin Whistle 

Mondays: 9.05 – 10.00 

 

Invitation to all parents and carers in 

the school 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

As you know these weeks will be my last in 

Nano Nagle. To mark the occasion I would 

like to invite you to breakfast in the school 

hall on Friday 7th June  2019 from 9.00am 

onwards. 

 

This is just a gesture on my part to thank the 

community for all the kindness and happy 

memories I will be taking with me from 

Bawnogue. 

 

To give us an idea of how many people can 

come, please sign the form below and 

return it to the class teacher or to Ms Mac 

Mahon. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all on 7th June 

 

 

______________________  

Tom Traynor 

 

Name: ___________________________  

 

Class teacher: _____________________  

 

I will attend the breakfast morning on 7th 

June 2019  

 

 



 
 

 
 


